
Survey of the Thermal Analysis Community’s DSC-Related
Reference Material Needs

This survey will be disseminated as a fillable pdf form sent as an email attachment. The 
accompanying e-mail text is as follows:

Hello,

In an effort to evaluate and focus NIST’s DSC-related reference material program efforts to best 
serve the thermal analysis community, we invite you to provide feedback regarding your 
experience with and requirements for DSC calibration materials. Your participation would be 
greatly appreciated. This brief survey, which is attached to this email as a fillable form, should 
take 5 – 10 minutes to complete. Please return your completed survey to tara.fortin@nist.gov by 
June 1, 2019. Any questions may also be addressed to that same email address. Thank you in 
advance for your help.

Best regards,

Dr. Tara Fortin
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Materials Measurement Laboratory
Applied Chemicals and Materials Division
325 Broadway 647.08
Boulder, CO 80305-3328
Tel: 303-497-3522
E-mail: tara.fortin@nist.gov
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